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Windmill Hill Primary School 

Windmill Hill South 

Runcorn 

Cheshire WA7 6QE 

01928 712337 

    

   7th October 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Many thanks to all the parents who came to our Celebration Assembly this 

morning.  Our weekly attendance was announced in the assembly.  Please see the 

results below. 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 30th September 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 100% 0 

Second Mr East 98.3% 118 

Third Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95.4% 233 

Fourth Miss Walsh 91.9% 10 

Fifth Mr Stoddart 90.8% 75 

 
Attendance and punctuality are very important so a special commendation to the 

Reception class this week for having full attendance and no lates!  

 

 

URGENT - Please return your Contact Information and Permission Forms to 

the office as soon as possible.  If you require a new form, please request 

one at the office 
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Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 
Donations from the coffee morning today have been passed to Pancreatic Cancer 

UK in memory of Maria Edwards who passed away on Friday 23rd September. 
May She Rest in Peace 

 

Young Voices 

Reminder to send in your T-shirt 

and ticket request forms by 

Friday 21st October. 

 

Uniform/Lost Property 

Please can you make sure that your child’s 

name is clearly visible on  

their uniform. 

Please check your child’s uniform this 

weekend and make sure that you have not 

taken home someone else’s. 

Breakfast Club 

Don’t forget that Breakfast Club is open from 8.30am every morning and is  

free to all the children including Reception.   

This is a great way for the children to start the day and ensures your child 

 is not late for school! 

 


